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                    Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Archie and Declan 
Class 2 

Isla and Lincoln 
Class 3 

Archie and Keilahgrace 
Class 4 

Ellie and Oliver B 

 
 
 

9th Oct   Rags to Riches bags due in 

9th Oct   Year 6 Super Learning day at               

Forest Academy 

20th Oct Year 6 taster day at John Kyrle 

23rd Oct      School Disco  

 Infants 5.30-6.30pm 

                  Juniors 6.45-8pm 

24th Oct   Half term  

3rd Nov     Inset 

5th-11th Nov   Book Fair 

5th & 6th Nov   Parents’ Evenings 

11th Nov    Individual photographs 

15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 

16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 

   Junior production 6pm 

17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 

18th Dec  Christmas parties  

   Non-uniform day 

19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                        1.30pm 

19th Dec  End of term 

5th January  Children return 

 

 

 
Don’t forget they will be collecting from school on 

the 9th October. So have a really good clear out at 

home and bring it in. If you need more bags then 

black bags will be fine. 

   School News 
 

 Many thanks to all who supported the 

children at the Harvest festival/market 

yesterday.  The children worked hard to 

create their crafts and we are thrilled that 

they have raised over £120 to be split 

between their chosen charities: The Red Cross 

and Shelter Box. 

 Class 1 visited Techniquest this week and had 

a wonderful time exploring the different 

zones.  Thank you to all of the adults who 

accompanied them. 

 Class 2 were visited by Mrs Jones (Mrs 

Molyneux’s mum!) who was a pupil at the 

school over 50 years ago.  She kept everyone 

enthralled with tales of how the school used 

to be, including the outside toilets!   

 Thank you to everyone who collected the 

minibus tokens – in the end we were able to 

put in over 200 entries!  The official draw is at 

half time during the Glos v Leicester rugby 

match at Kingsholm next weekend – keep 

everything crossed for us! 

 If you would like to receive a paper copy of 

the newsletter then please see Mrs Harris in 

the office. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We still have some yellow data sheets 

outstanding - please check and amend 

if necessary before returning to school as 
soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Forest Church 

Harvest Service: 12th Oct. 11.00 followed by Bring 

& Share Lunch. Please sign up in church for what 

food you are bringing. Harvest gifts for the Food 

Bank and the Womens' Refuge welcome at the 

service. 


